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Part of the Collective Vision Multi-Academy Trust 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
I am pleased to let you know that we will be offering the following after school clubs this term: 
 
Tuesday  Year 1 and Year 2  Multi Skill games 
Club will be taking place  
19th September, 26th September, 3rd October, 10th October, 17th October, 24th October, 14th November, 
21st November, 28th November (9 weeks in total) 
 
 
Wednesday  Year 3 and Year 4   Alternative Sports 
Club will be taking place  
20th September, 27th September, 4rd October, 11th October, 18th October, 25th October, 15th November, 
22th November, 29th November (9 weeks in total) 
 
 
Thursday  Year 5 and Year 6  Alternative sports 
Club will be taking place  
21th September, 28th September, 5th October, 12th October, 19th October, 26th October, 16th November, 
23rd November, 30th November (9 weeks in total) 
 
 
Thursday  Year 1 and Year 2  Choir 
Club will be taking place  
21th September, 28th September, 5th October, 12th October, 19th October, 26th October, 16th November, 
23rd November, 30th November (9 weeks in total) 
 
 
Friday  Year 4,5 and 6   Choir 
Club will be taking place  
22nd September, 29th September, 6rd October, 13th October, 20th October, 27th October, 17th November, 
24th November, 1st December (9 weeks in total) 
 
Friday                    Year 4,5 and 6                    Netball 
Club will be taking place  
22nd September, 29th September, 6rd October, 13th October, 20th October, 27th October, 17th November, 
24th November, 1st December (9 weeks in total) 
 

"Be the best you can be"
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All clubs cost £10 for the 9 sessions.  
 
All clubs will be 3 – 4 o clock and children are to be collected from the main playground 
 
Children must be collected by an adult from the clubs.  All children are expected to stay for the duration 
of the clubs. If you need different times then you will need to use our after-school club provision.   
 
Bookings will need to be made through ParentPay. Once payment is received this will confirm your 
child’s place. Payments must be made before the first session.   
 
If you require any further information, then please contact the school office. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Diane Beardsmore  


